
July 7, 2020 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council  
COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY 

will hold a virtual meeting on Wednesday, July 29, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 
by remote means only 

 
Pursuant to applicable law, the Chairman has determined that an in-person meeting is not 
practical or prudent.  Accordingly, attendance at this meeting will be by remote means only. 
Instructions for how to attend this meeting and participate in oral public comment will be 
provided on the Chicago City Clerk’s website [http://www.chicityclerk.com/]. 

 
Written public comment on any of the items listed on the Agenda will be accepted at 

until 3:00 p.m. on Monday, July 27, 2020. committeeonpublicsafety@cityofchicago.org 
 

Copies of the Agenda of Matters to be considered at this meeting will be made available 
electronically on the City Clerk’s website. 

 
NOTE: City Hall is closed to the public, until a date to be determined, due to the current 
circumstances concerning COVID-19. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Chris Taliaferro, Chairman 
Committee on Public Safety  


